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IMPORTANT  

APPEAL INFORMATION 
 

The adequacy of the Environmental Impact Statement issued by the Director, Department of  

Planning and Development, regarding the Land Use Text Amendments for Micro-Housing and 

Congregate Residences and Determination of Non-Significance has been appealed by Dennis 

Saxman, et al.  An appeal hearing on this matter (Hearing Examiner File W-13-008) is scheduled 

for TUESDAY, JANUARY 7, 2014, BEGINNING AT 9:00 a.m., in the Office of Hearing 

Examiner on the 40
th
 Floor, Seattle Municipal Tower, Suite 4000, 700 5

th
 Avenue.  This hearing 

is open to the public, but only the parties to the appeal and persons called as witnesses will have 

an opportunity to testify. 

 

Prior to hearing, the parties are encouraged to acquaint themselves with the hearing process and 

the issues being appealed.  The Hearing Examiner can base a decision only on the facts presented 

at hearing, in light of what the City's laws require or allow.  You need to be prepared to present 

information that supports your view.  The Office of Hearing Examiner has a booklet entitled 

"Public Guide to Appeals and Hearings Before the Hearing Examiner" that explains the 

hearing process and provides helpful information and suggestions for those participating in 

hearings.  Please contact the Office or visit our website to get this booklet and to get the Hearing 

Examiner Rules, which govern the conduct of hearings.  The Hearing Examiner website is 

www.seattle.gov/examiner/. 

 

When a party writes to the Hearing Examiner requesting something, (these requests are also 

called "motions"), it is important that the other parties comment in writing to the Hearing 

Examiner.  If the Hearing Examiner does not receive a response from the other parties within 7 

days of the date the Examiner receives the motion, it can be assumed that they agree with the 

request.  (The Public Guide explains this and other procedural items.) 

 

Whenever you write to the Hearing Examiner about the appeal, you must also send a copy of that 

correspondence to each of the other parties.  Party representatives in this matter are: 

 

Appellant 

Dennis Saxman, et al. 

1020 E. Denny Way, #15 

Seattle, WA 98122 

(206) 328-5326 

peregrine@isomedia.com 

 

Department 

Bill Mills 

Geoff Wentlandt  

DPD 

700 5
TH

 AVENUE, SUITE 2000 

SEATTLE, WA 98104-5070 

Geoffrey.wentlandt@seattle.gov 

William.mills@seattle.gov 

 

             

Please contact this Office (684-0521) if you have questions regarding the appeal process. 


